

December 9, 2015

McPherson Optimist Club PO Box 293 McPherson, KS 67460

Dear Optimist Friends,

On behalf of the board and committee members of the Community Thanksgiving, Inc., I thank you for your most generous donation of \$250 which will help cover expenses of the dinners we prepare. Also, we thank your many members that volunteer their time to help with Community Thanksgiving in various ways. Without your generosity and so many others, we could not serve these community dinners each year.

Community Thanksgiving, Inc. is recognized by the IRS as a 501c(3) tax exempt organization, and we have not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for your contribution. Please save this receipt for tax purposes.

Blessings to each one of you!

Carol Cheesman, Treasurer

Community Thanksgiving, Inc.

Carol Cheesman